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What a journey we have been on! The school and grounds have risen so 

quickly from the plot of beautiful bush in which we broke ground, all down to 

the diligence of the teams working on this fantastic development.  

It has been very busy on site, and the hard work is paying off. The buildings 

and gardens are taking shape and we are really starting to get a feel for the 

school. Our teachers are planning and preparing, the newly planted grass 

and trees are growing, and I am proud to say that all works are on track. We 

are so looking forward to welcoming our first students at the beginning of 

next term.  
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I have really enjoyed meeting many prospective parents and showing you this amazing school. If 

you are still thinking about Trident for your child, donôt hesitate to call me and arrange for a visit, 

we would love to welcome you on site. 



July ʱʯʱʰ 

Arial view of the school site and cleared land for games pitches. 

November ʱʯʱʰ 

Building progress from above. 

Grass has been planted and is growing lush and green with the rain. 

The classroom blocks have been built and this week we are installing internet and landscaping. 


